MEMORANDUM

T0: Mayor and Council
:
FROM: Gregory . Guernsey, AICP, Director %
Planning and Zoning Department
DATE: May 13, 2016
SUBJECT: Vision Zero Action Plan - Request for Withdrawal of Public Hearing item

On April 21, 2016, Council set a public hearing to consider adoption of the Vision Zero Action Plan at
staff's request. A formal public hearing for this item is not statutorily required. Staff is requesting
withdrawal of this item. A related action item is posted under the Mobility Committee section of the
Council agenda. This is the appropriate section of the agenda and includes provisions for public
testimony.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (512) 974-2387.

Cc: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager
Robert Goode, Assistant City Manager
Robert Spillar, Director, Austin Transportation Department



